
HTW Group Classic Vehicle Meeting 6th July 2022 
 
Recently, several members of HTW Group met up with their vehicles for a local 
circular run and a then a lunch at the Golden Lion, Luddesdown. 
 
On assembly at The Lion and by chance a neighbour to the Pub joined us to admire 
our vehicles and also invited us to his barn to a look at his fascinating and varied 
collection  of vehicles , giving us a brief history of them. (See photos) 
 
After this we adjourned to The Lion, for a pleasant and fun (!) lunch. This was our 
first meeting and I was pleased to see the variety of vehicles in our HTW 
group. However, I know there are more out there! ! both in the HTW group and in our 
Meopham u3a group too. 
 
Should there be sufficient interest in a further meet this year when hopefully more 
can attend inc. those unable to attend this time, both in our HTW group and 
Meopham u3a, then I will look at a further meet in Sept. I will speak with the Group 
coordinator about this and publish in our monthly bulletin. 
 
Remember, you don’t need a Classic to attend. There are likely to be seats 
available, should you wish to have a ride in one!! 
 
David Denman 
 
 

    

 

     


